New Board & Club JM Klausman Winner 2007

Brisbane East welcomed a new President for the 2007-2008 year with the installation of Bronwyn Campbell as our President.  Outgoing President Lynn Callander, whilst heaving a sigh of relief, thanked the outgoing Board and Club Members for their support over the past two years.  She reflected that whilst only a small Club in numbers, the membership was very cohesive and supportive of each other and as a Club had achieved a lot during the past two years in support of the Zonta International Mission Statement.

A highlight of the night was also meeting our Club JM Klausman Winner, Beth Schutz and present her with her Certificate and cheque.  Beth, who is studying at Griffith University, told us a little about herself over Dinner and we wish her well as her application progresses to the next level of the Award - the District 24 level.

We also enjoyed the company of Beth's friend, Carolina.  Both showed a great interest in the Zonta goals and activities and we hope to see much more of them both in the future  
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